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Dear Parents,      October 14, 2024 

  Our fall break will be Thursday and Friday, October 17 - 18. The 

teachers will have an in-service meeting on Monday, October 21, so the kids 

will not have school that day.  I hope that you will have a great time with 

your family. 

Since fall break is this week, our schedule will be changed.  We will 

not have a spelling/phonics test this week.   Monday night your child 

should bring home new spelling words for homework.  The test on the new 

spelling words and this week’s memory verse will be Friday, October 25.   

We will have reading homework on Monday and Tuesday.  Math flashcards 

are to be reviewed on Tuesday. Remember to read for Braum’s. 

Our next field trip will be November 5 to Stephen the Fite concert at 

Cordell.  Please arrive at the Cordell school auditorium at 9:00.   

 The Christmas items for first grade basket for the hamburger fry are 

due before Oct. 24. Please send Christmas items as soon as possible.     

Bible:  No verse quiz this week. 

Spelling: Homework on Monday. No test this week. The test is on Oct. 25. 

Math: Flashcards - Tuesday (6 and 7 families) 

Reading Homework: Monday and Tuesday  

Read for Braum’s.                                    

 Sincerely, 

Mrs. Peters  

 

 


